REBEL REGIMENT BOOSTER MEETING November 7, 2017 @ 7pm

Lorinda Collins opened the meeting by welcoming everyone. Kids were awesome at State performance. Thanked parents for all the support shown.

Cindy Compton presented minutes from previous meeting which were voted on and approved.

Kate Johnson read the Treasurer's Report. TOB made ~\$30,000 (expenses were about half of that). Student Trip fees had been collected. Books are in good shape. Expenses for trip had been pd with exception of Penske trucks. Founders accounts had been set up. Shannon Wylie and Kate Johnson would represent band side and Shari Byrd and Christina Willis would represent guard side. Winterguard fees are starting to be paid.

Jennifer Eubanks has volunteered to help with RR blog. Jennifer Goings has volunteered to be mattress sale chair. Thank you to all those who donated snacks! Had enough for Atlanta and State. Leftover snacks are being taken to Indy.

Jennifer Owens presented upcoming fundraisers. Papa John's flyer will be sent home with info. Fruit delivery approx date Nov 15. Gift card purchases may be found on RR page-we get a % of sales.

Shelley Wildenstein gave guard update. \$100 by Nov 30 and \$250 by Dec 21. Working on sponsors for winterguard. Nov 15 middle school auditions 3:15-6. Nov 27 & 28 4-7 for veterans at high school. Nov 29 4-7 New auditions. See Jen if willing to work on props.

Jan11 and Jan 13 Miss Byrnes pageant. Will post schedule for guard competitions.

Lindsay Rosillo spoke about Giving Tuesday. Great opportunity to give which can be used as tax write off. Graphics will be shared on parent page. Grant opportunities are being checked on as well.

Perry Gosnell needs drivers for guard for competitions. Will have 4 Penske trucks next season. Looking at another trailer and is in process of getting info for the right kind of trailer.

Mr Bone thanked boosters for all the help and support this season. Everyone worked hard and together. Encouraged parents to trust staff to know how to fix things within the band and to focus on the positive things. Any issue with staff or student should go to him and not boosters. Been a great 5 years. Very proud of kids of overcoming things this season. Relationship between boosters and athletics have improved.

Next meeting will be held in January. Many chair positions/officer positions will be available due to kids graduating. We have a great support system from our parents!

Meeting adjourned ~